Montmorency County Public Libraries		 
Library Board Meeting 8-11-2015                   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      Call to Order
President Betty Comoford called the meeting to order at 4:05p.m. at the Atlanta Branch of the Montmorency County Public Libraries.
Board Members Present (in alphabetical order): Betty Comoford, Patt Hopkins, Donna Robillard, Robin Smiley
Board Members Absent (in alphabetical order): Brenda South
County Commissioner: none 
Staff Members Present: Lori Haas —Director, 
Others present: none


Approval of Agenda
Robin Smiley made the motion to approve the agenda, Donna Robillard seconded. All in favor, motion carried. 

Approval of Bills
Vice President Patt Hopkins  went over the bills. 
Donna Robillard made the motion to accept the bills, Patt Hopkins seconded. All in favor, motion carried.

Public Comment
none

Minutes to Meeting
Patt Hopkins made the motion to accept the minutes from July 14, 2015 as written.  Donna Robillard seconded. Three yeas, Patt Hopkins, Betty Comoford, Donna Robillard,  Robin Smiley abstained,   motion carried.

Old Business
The old computer tables in Lewiston need to find a new home, Lori talked to Dunns, the place where we purchased, they offered $200 store credit, Lori attended a PACII meeting and offered them to any library who will dismantle and move them. She is waiting to hear from    

New Business
None

Directors Report
Atlanta-Andrea reports: The Summer Reading Program went very well. The kids really liked this years theme. We had 64 kids sign up and 44 finished the program. Approximately 86 attended the picnic from here. We have received many thank yous and job well done from patrons.
The theme this year at the Montmorency 4H Fair was “Something Old, Something New, Forever Red White and Blue. Lori thought of Every Hero Has a Story, Forever Red White and Blue, so we used the Kids artwork for the display. The craft in the tent was not as well attended as last year with about 17 kids making a worry or trouble doll. In fact Layne (from Michigan Extension) and myself were the only crafters there. Layne also works at the Lewiston Library.



Hillman-Tina says: BIG BREATH….It feels like summer is coming to an end, We had 68 children complete the SRP, will 11 of them being teens. Once again everyone was very pleased with the program and Super excited with the party!!! We also have survived another book sale. I believe we had a record number of paperback donations this past winter and we still have a lot of books left. We are looking into a cost effective ways to get them to US Troops. We have partnered with Thunder Bay Community Health for a story time on 8-12 and a group of Loon Lovers for a Youth Loon Patrol session on 9-2. Last week we received a donation of $600 for 3 wooden chairs and another patron donated the $100 for shipping. Our study rooms are still very busy, with Bible study groups meeting weekly, college students, summer patrons… We are going to enjoy these next couple of weeks of quiet time before school starts.

Lewiston-Wendy says:  SRP Party was great fun!! A big thank you to Lori and the Ladies from Atlanta Branch for all your hard work setting up for the party! I have a back to school Duct Tape workshop set for September 12, Saturday at noon, sponsored by the FOLL. Our card class is set for this Thursday with about 20 ladies signed up, also sponsored by the FOLL. We are still busy over here at the Library, a lot of out of town people. The side of the building was asphalted and shrubs removed with new plants!! It looks great outside. 



The Summer Reading Program Party was a great success, there were approximately 250 people attended. Everybody seemed to have a good time. We had a couple of party crashers, you must finish the SRP to come to the picnic. We will look into a way to prevent this. Next year’s party will be held at Cooperville, the other side of Lewiston, it is a small western town. 
The Library sponsored Street Art at Timber Fest and will sponsor the same during Elk Fest in Atlanta and maybe during Apple Fest in October in Hillman. 
The Atlanta Library will close the last week of August to move books, shelving etc to make ready for the new carpet. 


Next Meeting Scheduled
The next regular meeting scheduled will be September15, 2015 at the Atlanta Branch at 1pm.


Adjournment
Motion made by to adjourn by Donna Robillard at 4:37pm.  Patt Hopkins seconded. All in favor, motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Robin Smiley
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